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 Vari, 13 Feb 2025 
  
SUBJECT: Invitation to CM Cyber Security  
 
Dear esteemed partners, 
 

We are pleased to invite your Academy to participate in our Cybersecurity 
Technologies Training, an intensive program designed to enhance knowledge and 
skills in cybersecurity operations. The training will be held from April 28 to May 2, 
2025, offering cadets a valuable opportunity to explore key aspects of cyber 
defense and security technologies. 

Participants will engage in both theoretical sessions and practical exercises 
focused on cyber threats, digital forensics, and security measures. The training will 
be conducted by experienced professionals, ensuring a comprehensive learning 
experience. 

Accommodation, meals, and transportation to and from the airport will be 
provided. Your Academy is responsible for travel expenses. To facilitate planning, 
please confirm participation by April 17, 2025. Enclosed, you will find the tentative 
training schedule.  

We look forward to your response and the opportunity to deepen the 
relationship between our academies while providing your cadets with an 
unforgettable experience.  
 
 

  Warm regards, 
   
  Anastasios Polychronos 
  Major General 

 


